
Important Rating Agency Report Information 

The rating reports provided on this website are obtained from the respective websites of Moody’s Investor 

Service, Fitch Ratings and S&P Global Ratings. Rating and general commentary reports are expected to be 

posted from time to time throughout the calendar year as General Obligation (GO) and State Public Works 

Board bond sale rating and commentary reports are released by the rating agencies, including those that 

follow the Governor’s proposed budget released in January, the May Revision, and the enacted budget.  As 

each report from a rating agency is posted the prior report from such rating agency will be removed.  These 

reports are included for general informational purposes only and are not a recommendation to buy or sell 

California GO or State Public Works Board bonds. Rating agency reports posted on this website were 

prepared by the respective rating agencies and the California State Treasurer’s Office disclaims any 

responsibility for the contents of the reports or any investors reliance on these reports. 

 


